
Speen Lane Road Closure – Information from West Berkshire Council 
 
 
Speen Lane will be closed on the 14th to 16th June 2023. The closure will be between 
its junction with Marshalls Court and its junction with Pound Lane. 
  
The diversion route is expected to be via - Bath Road, Pound Lane, and vice versa. 
  
The purpose of this closure is for Thames Water to carry out repairs and 
maintenance works along this route. 
  
Residential access will be maintained throughout and the diversion will be signed on 
site. 
  
Please Note: Blue light access via the diversion route only 
  
All enquiries should be directed to: Thames Water on 0800 316 9800 
  
A plan of the closure can be found at: (click on link link)   
https://one.network/?tm=GB134342639 

https://one.network/?tm=GB134342639

